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Dear Chair, Vice Chair’s and members of the committee. 

 

 I’m writing this to oppose HB3932. This is a wildlife issue. Oregon legislators have 

already appointed this back to the commission it’s called the ODFW beaver 

management plan. In 2022. Mandated reporting has taken place for several years 

now. Being able to trap beavers is important to the economy for many reasons 

including preserving agrichow it is. With an abundance of beavers you will see 

flooding everywhere which will cause several issues. Please look into this matter a bit 

further. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Tristen Jurek  


